
 
 

 

Choir Committee Meeting 
 

Minutes 
 

Monday 14th February 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Present - John Mallinson (chairman), Steve Flynn (secretary)  

Derek Holman, John Middleton, Stephen Broadbent, Paul 

Morgan, Fred Sims, Steve Davies 

 

 

1. Formalities –  
Apologies for Absence 
           John Clay 

 

Approval of Previous Minutes (January) 
Approved – Derek Holman 
Seconded – Fred Sims 

Chairman 

2. Correspondence and Matters arising  
a) Changed rehearsal date 

The Club is required for a funeral on Tuesday 22nd February 
Rehearsal night has been moved to Monday 21st February. 
 

 

Secretary 

3. Covid19 Update  
Nothing of significance to report.  
This item, an ever present on Committee agendas for nearly two 
years, will be dropped unless circumstances change. 
 

 

4. Concerts 
a) Jubilee Concert with Hepworth Band 

Date confirmed as Sunday 29th May (but depends on future 
involvement with BGT). 
Proposed venue is Holmfirth Civic Hall. 

 
b) Netherton Concert 

Proposed date is 2nd April. 
Fee based on a 50/50 split of the ticket sales.  
 

c) Low Moor (SOLENIS)  
A re-arranged date in lieu of the cancelled Christmas Concert, 
sponsored by SOLENIS.  
Proposed Date is Sunday 24th April 

 
 

Derek 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John Middleton 
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5.  Britain’s Got Talent 
The semi-final dates for BGT clash with the date for the Jubilee 
Concert with Hepworth Band. The Band have been kept up to date 
with the issue and are delaying any further arrangements for the 
concert until our involvement, or otherwise, is clarified by Thames 
TV. We anticipate learning our fate in the next 10 days. 
 

SF 

6. Finance 
The Choir’s share of the ticket sales at the Christmas concert in 
Penistone was £725.00. 
Pennine Wealth have not paid their fee for the Town Hall 
Sponsorship package. Probably an oversight and we’ll chase this up 
 

Steve Davies 
 
 
 
 
SF. 

7. Membership 
Rocky and Alvin have completed their Choir application paperwork 
and, subject to a successful voice test on Tuesday 15th Feb, will 
become Choir members. Welcome aboard. 
 

Stephen Broadbent 
 

8. Website and Choir Communications 
All the new music items have been added to the web site. Old items 
have been removed. 
The impact of Facebook posts by Dave Walker was recognised. 
Thanks Dave. 
  

John Middleton/SF 
 

9. Social Events 
Dave Thorpe is busy creating the line-up for New Mill’s Got Talent 
on Saturday March 19th.  
Pie and peas will be available for a nominal charge of £3.00 per 
head. 
Thanks Dave. 

 

John Clay 
 

10. AOB 
a) The trip to the London Palladium included two ex-members, 

both welcome. However, we are unsure of the insurance 
implications should there be an incident involving a non-
member. Steve will clarify with the Choir’s insurance 
company. 

b) We have not managed to attract a guest for our Town Hall 
concert in October and time is dragging on. Paul will liaise 
with and co-ordinate the various initiatives that are being 
considered. Choir members who have any good suggestions 
should contact Paul.  

 

 
 
Steve Davies 
 
 
 
 
Paul Morgan 
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11. Date and time of next meeting 
Monday 7th March 2022 
New Mill Club, 7:00pm 

Chairman 

Meeting Closed 
8:10pm 

  

 


